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Top stories in this newsletter 

Top Story Headline 

Canvas is coming! Are you ready? The TELL has you covered. WCC 

is getting ready for the migration to Canvas with 9 different topic 

specific to the new learning management software.  

Can’t make one of the 27 offered sessions? No worries! We will have 

them recorded using ZOOM and you can even jump on live!  

Pop into the TELL 

The Technology Enhanced Learning Lounge is 

open to students, faculty, and staff. Not sure 

what they offer? POP into the TELL to learn 

about Immersive Learning opportunities, 

collaborative workspace and much more! Plus, 

there will be a popcorn bar set up with multiple 

popcorn add-ons!. 

Can’t make it out of your area? We have you covered. Call 223-4865 

to get popcorn delivery and information on the TELL! 

Are you taking care of yourself? 

Did you know stress can effect your physical and mental health? On 

January 28th, a PD at Your Desk Delivery will help you learn ways to 

mange your stress. 

The Upcoming! 

February 15th, we will have a special guest from the State Council of 

Higher Education for Virginia to help with an Assignment Design 

Professional Development event for faculty.  More information to 

come! 

The PD Calendar is getting full! Don’t forget to subscribe to our PD 

calendar on the PD website to keep up to date on all PD offerings! 

Have an idea for a professional development need? Click on the link 

to submit a topic. 

https://www.wcc.vccs.edu/professional-development 






